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Submitter Information 

Name: Roy Hall 
Address: 

3090 York Road 
Niles, Ml, 49120 

Organization: lnservice Inspection Progream Owners Group (ISIPOG) 

General Comment 

It is requested that Code Case N-805, Alternative to Class 1 Extended Boundary End oflnterval or Class 2 
System Leakage Testing of the Reactor Vessel Head Flange 0-Ring Leak-Detection System Section XI, 
Division I SUPP. 6, be considered for inclusion in this rulemaking. 

NRC has granted relief to several licensees to implement pressue testing similar tote provisions contained 
within Code Case N-805 without modification or conditions. It appears that approval of the Case would lessen 
both licensee and NRC burden without compromising safety or quality. 

https:/ /www.fdms.gov/fdms-web-agency/component/contentstreamer?objectld=090000648135c60f&for... 07112/2013 



RulemakingComments Resource 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Gallagher, Carol 
Friday, July 12, 2013 9:04AM 
RulemakingComments Resource 
Comment on Approval of American Society of Mechanical Engineers' Code Cases (3150-
AI72) 
NRC-2009-0359-DRAFT -0008.pdf 

Attached for docketing is a comment from Roy Hall on the above noted proposed rule (78 FR 37885; June 24, 
2013) that I received via the regulations.gov website on July 9, 2013. 

Thanks, 

Carol Gallagher 
Regulations Specialist 
ADM/DAS/RADB 

rs 301-492-3668 

In July the Rules, Announcements, and Directives Branch (RADB) will move from the Twinbrook Building to 
3WFN. Most RADB services will be conducted offsite, but you may experience minor delays. The best way to 
contact RADB staff will be by e-mail. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact: 

Leslie Terry (Leslie.Terry@nrc.gov) or Notice Publish@nrc.gov 

Please note that from Monday, July 15 through Friday, July 19, Federal Register notice (FRN) processing and 
publication services temporarily will be located on the P1 level of OWFN, Room 833 (O-P1-B33). The FRN 
drop off box will be on the counter and available from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

During this time we recommend program staff hand-carry FRNs to the temporary drop off location, rather than 
mailing them though interoffice mail. 

Beginning July 22, 2013, staff can drop off FRN publication packages at 3WFN 06-A56 or mail them to 3WFN-
06A-44MP. 
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